
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

SHERWOOD URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY  

OLD SCHOOL HOUSE PROPERTY REDEVELOPMENT 

 
 

The Sherwood Urban Renewal Agency (URA) is soliciting Proposals in response to this 
Request for Proposals (RFP) to purchase and redevelop the URA-owned property known as 
the Old School House property, located at 16023 SW Third St. in Sherwood, OR.   
 
A complete RFP packet can be obtained by contacting: 
Joseph Gall, ICMA-CM, URA Manager  
503-625-4200 gallj@sherwoodoregon.gov   

Or 
Julia Hajduk, Community Development Director  
503-625-4204 hajdukj@sherwoodoregon.gov   
 
Monday through Friday, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  Alternatively, the full 
RFP packet can also be downloaded from the City of Sherwood website at:  
Sherwoodoregon.gov 
 

All responses to this RFP are due by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 20, 2019.  Proposals 
must be mailed or hand delivered to: 
 

Sherwood Urban Renewal Agency 
Attn: Joseph Gall  
22560 SW Pine Street 
Sherwood, OR 97140. 

 
The URA will determine the selected proposer as outlined in the RFP.  The URA reserves 
the right to cancel this RFP at any time if in the best interest of the URA. Responders to this 
RFP do so solely at their own expense. 
 
DATED THIS 18th DAY OF April 2019. 
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